hit

AL 895

November 17th, 1910.

Dear Miss Whitehead,

In the absence of Miss Sterling from town, I am writing to tell you that my Committee at their meeting yesterday, expressed themselves most cordially in agreement with the proposal made by her to me, that the Executive Committee of the National Union and the London Society should unite in holding weekly receptions after Christmas.

Miss Sterling asked me to let her know the opinion of my Committee before the National Union Committee meeting this afternoon, and I am sending on this information to you in case the question is raised in her absence.

Yours sincerely,

PS